
PULPITANNOUNCEMENT: 

Today, I offer you the opportunity to impact the lives of retired priests of our Archdiocese by prayerfully
considering a donation to the "Gratitude" campaign for the renovation of the Leo C. Byrne Residence. 

Details maybe found in the bulletin. Envelopes for your donations are located in the pews (suggested

location forth em). Thank you for your consideration and for supporting the men who have faithfully
served so many of us overthe years. 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Heading: HELPING THE PRIESTS WHO' VE HELPED US

Did you know there' s a home for retired priests of the Archdiocese? There is and you have an

opportunityto share yourgratitude by supportingthe men who' ve ministered to you and your familyfor

many decades. 

The Leo C. Byrne Residence offers 29 individual apartments for priests who have reached retirement

age, most of whom continue to actively serve parishes and organizations around the Archdiocese. 

The GRATITUDE Capital Campaign Renovation Project (coordinated bythe Catholic Community
Foundation) will fund work required to bring the entire Byrne Residence to a level of security and

efficiency suitable forthe safety and well- being of each resident priest. 

We askfor your support of this much needed renovation. 

Make your check payable to: 

CCF / Byrne Residence" 

Mail to: 

CCF / Byrne Residence Renovation Fund

Court West Suite 500

2610 U n ive rsity Ave W

St. Paul, MN 55114

To donate online, visit the CCF website: www. CCF- MN. org/ Byrne Residence


